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GLS / C / 445-21                CIRCULAR    19th October 2021 

                                    School closed on 21/10/2021 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Please be informed that school will remain closed on Thursday, 21st October 2021 to mark the 

birthday of Prophet Mohammed (PBUH).  

 
Thank you. 
 
Warm regards,  

                             
Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 


